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Subject: Comments for tonights Commssion meeting, Jan 26, 2023
Date: Thursday, January 26, 2023 4:21:47 PM

I sent this to several people in hopes someone would get it at this late time.

To Whom this may concern,

I'm sorry I didn't submit this by noon, as required, because until just now I had
planned to attend person.
I would really appreciate if it could still be read tonight!

Tonight’s Agenda item   #7:
Will residents be given the opportunity to input ideas to the design for the median?
If so, would you be able to hold a specific meeting for this?

Non agenda:
Im upset I missed seeing the presentation of our $75,000 grant check from Niagra
Bottling, LLC
Josh knows I submitted several entries during the contest, and have been eagerly
waiting; this date
in hopes of this good news!  Im thrilled that Coconut Creek’s own Coco Point Park has
won this “perk”. 
Coconut Creek now has a great opportunity. All the ideas Josh talked about sound
wonderful
and will add yet another beautiful park to our city! 
I am excited to see the completion all these new additions.  (I listen to the audio at
home)
Have all the mentioned plans already been drafted and finalized or still in the
designing process?
Is there any projected date to begin, and when is it hoped to be completed? Of course
considering any delays due to weather conditions.

Ø I think it would be a nice idea to have our elementary students to be a part of
this (I say this only because I think they would be the primary population).

Perhaps, it might give them a sense of appreciation to be involved in the excitement.
What if they were given the chance to submit artwork of a park, which would then be
displayed in City Hall. 
I think all children like seeing their artwork displayed. 

Lastly, I too think it would be a great benefit to display some banners for the Farmers
Market. I told a friend about it, non Coconut Creek resident. She said she has never
seen anything when she passes by.

If time permits, you may call me at 954-501-3198 or please reply. Of course I'll be
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listening anyway.

Thank you very much in advance.
 
Sherri McGlynn
-- 


